
 
  

CITY OF BRISBANE HOUSING AUTHORITY WORKSHOP  
  

THURSDAY, JUNE 3, 2021  
  

BRISBANE CITY HALL LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM, VIRTUAL MEETING  
  
 
 6:00 P.M. CALL TO ORDER  
The meeting was called to order at 6:03 P.M. by Chair Cunningham.  
 
WORKSHOP  
 
A. Discussion with Representatives of MidPen Housing Concerning a Potential Affordable 
Housing Project in Brisbane.  
 
B. Public Comment. Members of the public may address the members of the Housing 
Authority on any item on the Workshop Agenda.  
 
Felix AuYeung, Vice President of Business Development of MidPen Housing Corporation, 
presented information to Housing Authority Members to better understand the types, size and 
financing and other related issues for Affordable Housing Projects.  
 
After some council questions, members of the public made public comment:  
Aakash Jopi supports an affordable housing project.  
Prem Lall asked if MidPen has a system to prevent short term rentals?  
Linda Dettmer commented that Brisbane held a one day seminar  
Barbara Ebel asked which sites the City is considering and implications of not meeting 
affordable housing thresholds for low and very low income housing.  
Jason Nunan asked if a social media post about a multi-story affordable housing project was 
misleading.  
 
ADJOURNMENT  
The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 P.M. by Chair Cunningham.  

  
____________________________________  
Ingrid Padilla, Authority Clerk  
 

 


